
From: Lori Cefaloni   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 12:51 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR plan May 17th meeting - No to Urbam Sprawl 
 

Hello - I vote NO to Urban Sprawl.  My latter letter is in reference to  and is meant for 
the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting.   I support farmland protection + climate 
resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods for our city! 
Thank you. Lori Cefaloni  
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